
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Class 1 would like to invite you to their class assembly, themed around our current topic 
‘Field to Fork’. It will take place on Tuesday 1st May and begin at 9 o’clock. The assembly 
should last about half an hour. The assembly is inspired by our current topic and will 
include songs and storytelling. 
  
All the children will be involved and have a part within the assembly and I am sure they 
would love to see you there.  
 
If you could please complete the slip below, or let me know via Bloomz, to inform us if 
you are able to come so we know how many seats to prepare. 
 
Many thanks and we hope to see you there!  
 
 
Miss Orr and all of Class 1 
m.orr@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
I am able/unable to attend Class 1’s assembly on Tuesday 1st May.  
There will be ………….. people attending.  
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 
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